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10/08/2021  19:15:112021/3018/P OBJ Daniel Green I am the owner of the ground floor flat at 4 Shootup Hill.

I have been fairly involved with the development as the developer (NHG) is the freeholder to owns the freehold 

to my flat, and has been interested in buying the small part of the garden where they plan to build the new 

development.

It was always my intention to support the development as far as possible as I have a general belief that we 

need more good quality housing in the area.

Having said I have now seen the Daylight and Sunlight report and see what a huge negative impact this will 

have in my two bedrooms rooms facing the development. 

I also have read the objection filed by my neighbour at 2A Shootup hill, and agree with them, and therefore 

wish to object to the scheme on exactly the same grounds.
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